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03/12/2021  12:32:212021/4792/P COMMNT N. Walmsley I object to these plans. Deliveroo deliveries and riders cause congestion on the already overloaded Finchley 

Road. From time to time it causes a smell at the top of Belsize Road and delivery cyclists frequently careen 

down the Belsize Road slope at high speeds. This is a quiet residential road and some of the riders are a 

danger to themselves and other residents and pedestrians. I have seen them riding without lights at 

night,using mobile phones while carrying heavy loads in their back, and cutting into traffic lanes in a dangerous 

manner. The site they have chosen for their business is much too close to residential property for a busy 

distribution centre.

04/12/2021  14:04:142021/4792/P OBJ Asia Mohamud Dear Camden Council,

I am writing to object to the proposed planning permission for Deliveroo street kitchens on Finchley Road. As 

a Swiss Cottage resident who lives within a very short walk to the proposed site, I am deeply concerned about 

its potential for creating food waste on the street which will inevitably attract mice and rats. I am also 

concerned that the smell will make living in my current home, unbearable. I have read a lot about these 

kitchens and I have seen photographs of the mess that they leave behind. I am also concerned about the 

extra traffic and noise pollution that this hub will cause. 

Thank you for your time. 

Kind regards,

Asia Mohamud

04/12/2021  13:47:532021/4792/P OBJ Alan I strongly object to Deliveroo extending their kitchen facilities in Swiss Cottage. This application should never 

have been extended anyway.  The general nuisance caused to nearby residents is truly dreadful : smell, noise, 

dumped rubbish and ill-disiplined delivery drivers.  This is not an appropriate place for such industrial activity at 

all hours. .

05/12/2021  21:30:502021/4792/P OBJ Emanuela Arvati This area of Finchley road is pretty busy already with traffic and the addition of this business would increase 

flow causing even more congestion in a residential area. Furthermore if food is cooked in the area it might 

bring issues with smell, rodents etc. 

Deliveroo bags and kits have been found dumped in the Regis recycling centre which shows that there is little 

interest in following the rules or care for the environment. I think a full permission would be a mistake.
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